
 

 

February 1, 2018 

CCPS Shares Helpful Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
Tips to Identify and Prevent Flu Virus 

 

JONESBORO— Clayton County Public Schools shares helpful tips from the Centers for Disease Control 

(CDC) and Prevention.  The CDC has requested that the following information is shared by all school 

districts to their stakeholders. As we are in the midst of flu season, please see the following information 

from the CDC as it relates to identifying and distinguishing the difference in cold and flu symptoms. In 

addition, please see the following flu chart and “The Flu – A Guide for Parents” document to learn key 

facts on how to identify a child's flu symptoms, ways to protect them from the virus and what to do if a 

child gets sick.  
 

For more information regarding cold and/or flu symptoms please visit the CDC website 

(https://www.cdc.gov/flu/school/qa.htm).  

 

  

https://www.cdc.gov/flu/school/qa.htm


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

### 


